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We welcome you to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. Our worship service today will have our Pathfinders Investiture and a sermon delivered by our Pastor, Matthew Vixie.  We are proud of our young people who have worked diligently this past year on their honors.  Thank you for worshiping with us today.  If you have need of prayer, a pastoral visit, Bible studies or transfer of membership—please see our Pastor or one of the elders today.





	Today 		10:00am  Sabbath School


	11:30am  Worship Service


	3:00pm Church Hike


Sunday	10:00am Baby Shower


Wednesday 	7:00pm Community Bible Study – Pastor Vixie


Announcements





King’s Kids Pathfinder Club is a Christian Youth Group Sponsored by the Seventh-day Adventist Church for young people, boys and girls, age 10-15.  If you know someone who may be interested please contact Bonnie Crowley at �HYPERLINK "mailto:bonniejcrowley@gmail.com"�bonniejcrowley@gmail.com�





Teen Leadership Training (TLT) Program is an extension of the Pathfinder program and is used to continue the growth of the young person age 15-18 and to assist them in learning leadership skills.  If you know of someone who may be interested in this program please contact Bonnie Crowley at �HYPERLINK "mailto:bonniejcrowley@gmail.com"�bonniejcrowley@gmail.com�





Little Lights Adventurer Club is open to all children ages 4-9 and provides creative ways to help children grow joyfully in wisdom and stature and in favor with God and man.  Contact Fernando or Sonia Cabrera at �HYPERLINK "mailto:adventurers@mvsda.org"�adventurers@mvsda.org�





Thank you from the Little Lights Adventurer Club & King’s Kids Pathfinder Club to our church family for your prayers and financial support, to our staff for giving your time and energy to our meetings and activities, and to our parents for lending a helping hand and providing transportation and food.  Your efforts give us the opportunity to serve God and get to know Him better as we develop our Christian life skills. 





I would like to thank everyone for all the prayers, support, and food received during my surgery and recovery.  I truly have felt cared for.  I am blessed to be part of such a wonderful and caring church family.  God is good.


Vivianne Lewandowski





A Baby Boy shower for Stephanie and Andreas Goelzer!  Come to our Fellowship Hall on Sunday, June 1 at 10:00 AM for a shower and brunch.  Bring something to eat and share. Baby is registered at Babies R Us and Buy Buy Baby (Nashua).  A time to celebrate new life for the Goelzer family.





Talent! Talent!  We all have it and now its time to show it off at our MV’S GOT TALENT on June 14, 2014 starting at 2:30pm.  Signup sheets are posted on the bulletin board.  For additional information please contact Eunice Ferreira.





Thought spot:  Our enmity toward God takes on many labels, such as rebellion, hard-heartedness stiff-neckedness, unrepentant, puffed up, easily offended, and sign seekers.  The proud wish God would agree with them.  They aren’t interested in changing their opinions to agree with God’s. ~Ezra Taft Benson





The Prayer Warrior Team: Prayer requests may be sent to �HYPERLINK "mailto:prayer@mvsda.org" \o "blocked::mailto:prayer@mvsda.org"�prayer@mvsda.org�.  The Prayer Team will add it to their list and present your petitions to God on a regular basis.





Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of the service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), Internet and other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the Visual/Audio team.
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Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church


May 31, 2014





Worship Celebration


 	


The End of a Rebel





Gathering to Worship


	Prelude	                                         Adventurer/Pathfinder Slide Show


 	Processional	Adventurers/Pathfinders


	Opening Exercises   


	Worship Host's Greeting 	Dale Jacobson


	Call to Worship


		


Praising His Name


	Praise Songs	Aron/Teckie Family


		The Battle Belongs to the Lord #85


		Onward Christian Soldiers #612	


	Congregational Prayer 	Jenna Crowley


	Gifts of Worship	Nancy Jacobson


		NAD Evangelism


	Offertory	Angel Cleare		       	 


Proclaiming the Word


	Children’s Corner offertory		Abigail Martinez-Pérez


	Children’s Corner		Investiture Recognition


	Worship in Song	Sofya, Kiera Derequito & Maegan Galang


	Worship in Song	Jenna Crowley


	Worship in Song	Rumbidzai Gutu


	Worship in Song	Dietrich Derequito                                         


	Scripture Lesson 		Laura-Luiza Gouvea	   	2 Samuel 20:1-2


	Song of Meditation		


		Unto Thee O Lord #102 		                                                        	Sabbath Message		


		The Rebel		Adventurers/Pathfinders


		The End of a Rebel		Matthew Vixie


	 


Dedicating Our Lives


	Hymn of Dedication			Yes, Lord Yes


	Prayer of Dedication 	Matthew Vixie	Worship Host’s Benediction	Dale Jacobson


	Postlude	Praise Ensemble





Thank you for reverencing God's house.


Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience.








Sunset Tonight 8:16	    Next Friday 8:20








Future Church Events





June 7	9:30am Prelude Praise practice


	10:00am  Sabbath School


	11:30am  Worship Service


June 11	7:00pm Community Bible Study – Pastor Vixie


June 12	7:00pm Church board


June 13	6:30pm Women's Meeting


	


	


Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 


�HYPERLINK "http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/"�http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/�


Giving Hearts: May - to date - Report





Offerings	Received	Monthly budget





Church Budget                        $ 3,854.00		   $ 4,942.00


	


Special Projects  $3,017 





Bulletin information should be sent to email: bob.w.mccall@gmail.com or phone Bob McCall at 978-808-1823. Items submitted each week by 7 p.m. Tuesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin. 








Here to Serve





Audio/Visual  	Andreas Goelzer	603-236-9423


Deacon	Gary Patch	978-314-9970


Deaconess	Vivianne Lewandowski	603-893-7141


Elder	Dale Jacobson	603-898-4075


Membership Clerk	Joan Reiss	978-256-1671


Pastor	Matthew Vixie 	603-401-0426


Recording Clerk	Sue Markin	978-957-6384


Sabbath School	Steven Dovich	978-494-0519


Treasurer	Marge Patch	978-640-4949





Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church


408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707


978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/
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